
 
 
 

 

SALISBURY SCHOOLS’ CAROL CONCERT 

SALISBURY CITY HALL 

MONDAY 5th DECEMBER 2016 - 6.30pm 

Dear Parents, 

Once again it’s time to think about Christmas! I do hope your Year 3, 4, 5 and 6 child/children 

will wish to take part in this wonderful event, which gives us a chance to hear other schools 

perform and to show them how brilliant Stratford School is as we sing:                                               

BORN FOR US 

As usual, demand for tickets exceeds supply, and this year will be no different, so there may not 

even be enough for two for each child. Tickets are £3.00 each. We’ll do the best we can! Please 

return the form by this Friday 18th November so we can allocate tickets as fairly as we can in 

plenty of time. If you have any questions or problems, please talk to me or your child’s class 

teacher. The children who are coming will get more information nearer the time. 

I’m really looking forward, as always, to working with as many of our fantastic children as 

possible to create yet another memorable performance.  

Best wishes, 

Liz Aylett 

....................................................................................................................................................... 

Child/Children ............................................................................................ 

Will be coming to the City Hall   ____ 

Will not be coming to the City Hall   ____ 

I would like ____ tickets. (Tickets are limited and there will probably only be 2 for 

each child, if that, but let us know how many anyway - we can sometimes find more if 

needed!) 

 

Signed: .........................................................................................

Learning for life in a positive and caring Christian community 

head@stratford-sub-castle.wilts.sch.uk 

admin@stratford-sub-castle.wilts.sch.uk 

www.stratford-sub-castle.wilts.sch.uk 
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